
Monday 3rd February 2025

Welcome back to school for 2025

We are so excited and can’t wait to see our tamariki and 

whānau. We hope that you have all been able to spend some 

quality time together. Deanwell employees have been hard at 

work for the past several weeks and we have a very special 

year of learning ahead of us.

Term 1, Monday 3rd February - Friday 11th April

Important Dates:

● Thursday, 6th February – Waitangi Day (No School)
● Friday, 7th February – No School

From the following week onwards, school runs Monday to Friday. Let's work together to achieve 
excellent attendance this year!

Pōwhiri will be Monday 3rd February, 2025 at 9.00am

100% Well ✅
A learning attitude ✅
Togs & towel           ✅
Sunhat ✅
Water bottle ✅
Kai for morning tea ✅
Manaakitanga ✅

I can’t 
wait to 
see my 
friends.

What do I need to remember when coming to school every day?


